


Dear children, as you know, the Coronavirus is 
travelling all around the world.



There's no need to worry, though!
Some simple tricks are enough to 
keep the Coronavirus away!

1. Wash your hands for 
20 seconds
2. Keep your distance
3. Stay at home and 
enjoy your time indoors
4. Sneeze and cough 
into your elbow.



See? It's easy! Everything 
will be alright.



Some of you are not going to school at the moment...

...and this might make you feel a little confused.
Don't worry! It's totally ok to feel like that! 



Remember that all 
the people working 
at school care a lot 
for you!

You can always rely on them!



Even if you are not going to 
school right now, Rosemary 
Works School doesn't stop!

 Your teachers are working 
hard so that you can have 
everything you need to keep 
LEARNING!



So, even from home, keep 
up with the daily routine 
that you're used to at 
school.

Every morning, start 
your day with a rich, 
healthy breakfast.



Get changed as if you went 
to school

 and do your work, 
following instructions 
and staying in touch 
with your teachers.



Be creative!

        Be active!

Read, sing, dance, have fun 
and … BE HAPPY!



We can't wait to see you again at school !


